
 

 

 
24 April 2024 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Return of Year 11 Locker Keys 

 
 

If your child has a school locker key we ask that they return their key to Finance before Friday 24th 
May please, making sure the locker is empty and clean. 
 
On receipt of their locker key we will put their deposit onto their lunch account. If you would prefer 
the deposit refunded in cash please can you send them in with a note asking for a cash refund. 
 
If you would like to keep the key to transfer the locker to a younger sibling please can you email Mrs 
Kent in Finance on rkent@soham-college.org.uk to arrange this. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs R Kent 
Finance Assistant 
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